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Newest Kids at The Pines
We recently took in 3 of the 5 children pictured to join our family. The 
two older boys are living with family in the township where they are 
attending school.
Karabo is the youngest of the siblings in the family. The children came to us through the government agency, 
Social Development where most of our children come from. He came into care on August 20, 2022.

His name means “Answer.” he came to The Pines along with his siblings due to the mothers whereabouts being 
unknown and no knowledge of his father, in fact all 5 children have different fathers.  The mother just up and 
left one day handing over the monthly grant money to the oldest child and has not been seen since. Karabo is 
a one year old boy. His condition when arriving at The Pines was dire. He was malnourished and very tiny for 
his age. He is a happy boy and seems to be adjusting well. All of the children have faced some very difficult 
times in their short lives and it's our prayer that we can make a difference in their lives during their time at 
The Pines.   

We are blessed to be able to meet the physical needs of the children but it is also our desire to meet the 
spiritual needs and we pray that one day this precious boy would come to know Christ as his personal Lord 
and Savior. 

We are grateful that God has given us the opportunity to minister in this precious baby’s life. Often times 
when children come into care the adjustment period is difficult. Please pray with us that God will use The 
Pines to one day bring Karabo to a saving knowledge. 

Meet Karabo Ken

(ka-rob-o)

Birthdate:

August 24, 2021
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